
 
 

 

TO:   David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

 

FROM:  Jerry Howell, Assistant Fire Chief 

 

 

DATE:  December 10, 2011 

 

 

RE: AMENDING ORDINANCE IN REGARD TO FIRE ALARM 

SYSTEM SUPERVISION 

 

 

 

This ordinance facilitates directing all new fire alarm subscribers to DuComm.  Additionally 

provides a date that all existing fire alarm subscribers must connect to DuComm.  This central 

collection of alarms is the first step in capturing radio fire alarm monitoring.  This is in 

preparation for the Village to create our own radio alarm receiving network. 

 

Please place this Ordinance Amendment on the January 20, 2011 Village Board of Trustees 

Agenda. 

 

Thank you. 

  
JH:lh 

 

 

Attachment 

 


